
Secretary’s Report – October 2022

This has been my 2nd year as Secretary and I am continually amazed at the 
huge amount of time, dedication and enthusiasm of members in order for the 
club to expand, and function economically.

This past year has consisted of submitting several Covid Safety Plans to the 
NSW Govt whenever the rules changed. We are now living with Covid, so 
wonder what all the fuss was about.

We are all trying to work together, in order that the burden of keeping the club 
running successfully does not fall too heavily on one person. I have also 
noticed a ‘ten-fold’ increase in the amount of Committee Members emails 
being sent!

My aim this year is to join a Google Docs class at Pottsville Community Centre 
as I am still “Dancing in the Dark” as far as technology is concerned.


